
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Robert G. Ortt

Senate Minority Leader Rob Ortt Letter to Ambassador of Canada

to the U.S. Kirsten Hillman

ROBERT G. ORTT  July 14, 2022

ISSUE: NORTHERN BORDER; CANADA 

Regarding the border policies that have been implemented by the Canadian government that are

negatively affecting the economy of the United States and Canada

Please see link above titled "Letter regarding border policies" to view the letter.
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